GOVERNMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF VANUATU

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL

Private Mail Box 9028 Port Vila, Vanuatu Tel: 22309/33500



GOUVERNEMENT DE LA REPUBLIOUE DE VANUATU

MINISTERE DE L'EDUCATION ET DE LA FORMATION

BUREAU DU DIRECTEUR GENERAL

Sac Postal Prive 9028 Port Vila, Vanuatu Tel: (678) 22309/33500

OFFICE OF DIRECTOR GENERAL - BUREAU DU DIRECTEUR GENERAL

05th March 2022

Dear all Education Officers and General Public

Re: Compliance with Declaration of Public Health (Amendment Order No. 25 of 2022

In Compliance with the Declaration of Public Health (Amendment Order No. 25 of 2022, the Ministry of Education and Training will be temporarily closing its offices on Efate and off-shore islands, **TILL FURTHER NOTICE**, to support Vanuatu's Government dedicated efforts to curb the spread of COVID19.

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause.

You may reach us through our individual official emails.

For more information, please go to Ministry of Health COVID19 Website www.covid19.gov.vu, Health Promotion Vanuatu Page in Facebook, Shefa Health Promotion Facebook Page or dial 119 free line service from Health to get appropriate information on COVID19 in Vanuatu rather than getting misleading information from other media sources.

Thank you for all your understanding

IATI Bergmans Director General

#STOPCOVID19

#STAY HOME #STAY SAFE